P4 SWIRE SHIPPING

July 12, 2024

Eastbound from Japan, Korea, and China to the U.S. and Canada

General Rate Increase —07/01/2024-& 07/15/2024-Canceled

Swire Shipping is providing advance notice of a general rate increase effective July

; , applicable to all Eastbound cargoes from Japan, Korea,
and China to the U.S. and Canada. This change applies to all commodities moving
under contracts and tariff rates and is based on the date of cargo receipt at B/L
origin.

Thank you for your support of Swire Shipping.
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